
Merton Council
Health and Wellbeing Board - Community 
sub-group  Agenda
Membership

Councillor Stephen Alambritis (Chair)
Rob Clarke, Age UK, Chief Executive
Mark Creelman, CCG Chief Executive, Merton and Wandsworth
Abi Fafolu, Community sector representative
Dr Vasa Gnanapragam, CCG Borough Committee Chair
Councillor Rebecca Lanning
Martin Miranda, Young Inspector
Councillor Oonagh Moulton
Kalu Obuka, CCG Comms & Engagement Lead
Dr Mohan Sekeram, CCG Clinical Director
Councillor Eleanor Stringer

Date: Tuesday 6 October 2020 

Time:  5.00 pm

Venue:  This will be a virtual meeting and therefore will not take place in a 
physical location, in accordance with s78 of the Coronavirus Act 
2020

This is a public meeting and attendance by the public is encouraged and welcomed.  
For more information about the agenda please contact   or telephone .

All press contacts: communications@merton.gov.uk, 020 8545 3181

mailto:communications@merton.gov.uk


Health and Wellbeing Board - Community sub-group  
Agenda
6 October 2020 
1 Apologies for absence 

2 Declarations of pecuniary interests 

3 Minutes of the previous meeting 
To agree the minutes of the meeting held on 4 August 2020.

1 - 4

4 Situational Awareness Report: Local outbreak control update 
Presentation by Director of Public Health; slides to be 
presented at the meeting.

5 Engagement/insight work with communities 
Presentation by Director of Public Health / Chief Executive, 
Age UK; slides to be presented at the meeting.

6 Update from each subgroup member 
All members to share insight from their  contact groups and 
any specific needs of those groups.

7 Training and communication opportunities 
Briefing by Director of Public Health / Head of Strategic 
Commissioning (Public Health).

Note on declarations of interest
Members are advised to declare any Disclosable Pecuniary Interest in any matter to be considered at 
the meeting.  If a pecuniary interest is declared they should withdraw from the meeting room during 
the whole of the consideration of that mater and must not participate in any vote on that matter.  For 
further advice please speak with the Managing Director, South London Legal Partnership.


